
MPCC to offer paramedic training

Mid-Plains Community College will offer a paramedic training program in North Platte beginning
Oct. 8.
 The course will run from 6 to 10 p.m. CT on Monday and Wednesday evenings at the new
Health and Science Building in Room 114 on NPCC’s South Campus. Dr. Deborah Weaver,
Medical Director, will be the course’s primary instructor. 
 Students will be required to complete 13 separate classes over the next four semesters (fall
and spring) for successful completion of the paramedic training. The two classes the students
will register for the Fall 2012 semester are Introduction to Paramedicine (EMTL 2630 np01) and
Paramedic Pharmacology (EMTL 2640 np01). Students may preregister for these classes any
time.
 For more information, please contact Kathy Dernovich at (308) 345-8160 or email
dernovichk@mpcc.edu.
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